
From: David Lum  
Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 9:43 AM 
To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 
Subject: 5305 5307 Highway 7 Development 
 
To whom it may concern.  
 
I am writing to you in regards to the new proposed development plan.  I am strongly 
against this new build for the reason that this area is already congested as is and with 
this new build it will only get worse.  Is there any urban planning at all with these 
developers?  There's plenty of land outside the city why do they feel the need to 
squeeze these in already jam packed communities?  This is pure greed and are only in 
it for the money not even thinking about families that already live in the neighborhood 
and how it will impact their everyday lives.  So again I'm voicing not only mine but others 
who are against this build.  Please leave these neighborhoods alone. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my email and I hope you make the right 
decision.  Feel free to email me back if you would like to speak further. 
 
David Lum 
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